ORGANISATION OF BSNL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS

(AIBSNLOA, BEA, BSNLWRU, FNTOBEA, BSNLSU, TEU (BSNL), BTU BSNL, AIBCTES, BSNLEC,
BSNL AU, DEU BSNL)
D1, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi
No. OBUA/ 2019/05 Dated 16th October 2019

To

Shri P. K. Purwar Ji, Al :

Chairman and Managing Director, BSNL,
New Delhi.

\bo

Subject: Non- disbursement of salary and other dues to BSNL employees in time -
regarding

Respected Sir,

We hereby convey our serious concern over non- disbursement of salary and
other dues to BSNL employees in time. Salary of the employees has been delayed for the fourth
month now in this year while contract labourers have not got salary from last six to eight
months. It is frustrating that the employees who used to demand Bonus before Puja have now
been left to plead for salary before Puja and Diwali. BSNL is continuously facing liquidity crisis
for nearly a year now and still struggling to clear dues towards electricity bills, vendor bills,
medical bills, contract labour wages and crediting of recovered GPF amount, loan instalments,
insurance premium etc to the concerned authorities.

Talks of revival package for BSNL have been going on unendingly. Messages are
being circulated in media and social media about Finance Ministry proposing closure of BSNL,
creating panic among employees as well as the customers. We believe that immediate cash
support from the Government / DoT is required to ensure that the situation does not go out of
control.

Both the BSNL Management and the DoT have been keeping a studied silence
during the entire period, smacking of complete insensitivity towards the employees’ concern.

Therefore, we want an urgent meeting with you to have a knowledge of the
measures being taken to come out of the crisis and for disbursement of September salary
immediately so that we can apprise our members about the steps taken by the management
for coming out from the current situation.

We once again request your good self to take necessary action for disbursement
of salary and other dues immediately otherwise we will be left with no other alternate than to
go on one day Hunger strike on 18.10.2019 in protest against the insensitivity.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

1. S. P. Sharma, Chairman, OBUA GS, BSNLWRU
2. Rakesh Sethi GS, AIBSNLOA 3
3. Rana Pratap NS GS, BEA, BSNL /

3
4. Zile Si WYY '
ile Singh P as, BsLsU 7 4N

Copy to : (1)The Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi

(2) The General Manager (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi ~— ©

All communications to:
(1) Shri S.P.Sharma, General Secretary, BSNLWRU [Mobile: 8368074683]
(2) Shri Rakesh Sethi, General Secretary, AIBSNLOA [Mobile: 98682104491:



